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It was the first time that UPF Lebanon organized such an event, in collaboration with Family Federation 

Representatives and Sheikh Abou Zeid. 

 

Lebanon is facing an incredibly difficult situation, in many ways. And especially recent events, of 

violence between different groups of Lebanese, it became very obvious that it is very important to 

promote National Unity, especially among the young people. 

 

Hence UPF Lebanon reached out to students from LAU and AUB bringing them together across their 

religious and cultural boundaries to visit first a Mosque, where they were welcomed by Sheikh Abou 

Zeid, who gave them an inspiring message inside the Mosque. Next, we went to a church where all the 

students were warmly welcomed by two priests of the church, who also gave a great message to the 

students. 

 

Following the event, we received great feedback from the students. They were very inspired, by this 

experience, which gave them a lot of hope for a better future in Lebanon. 

 

We truly wish to thank the honorable Sheikh Abou Zeid for his great assistance in making this event 

possible, and also we truly thank the two noble priests of the church, for their great welcome, which really 

inspired all the students. 

 

It is our hope and determination to continue with this project of promoting National Unity in Lebanon. 

 

 


